Driving Privileges for Glenbrook Off-Campus

Some students wish to drive to and from Off-Campus. We consider driving to be a
privilege and not a right. In order to be granted this privilege they must meet certain
expectations. These expectations are:

1.

The student must be passing all classes with a C or better.

2. The student must attend school at a rate of 90% or higher including being on

time and remaining for the entire day.

The student must have a job, or engage in a significant extracurricular activity
such as a sport or being a regular volunteer.

The student must follow all school rules and have no more than one Minor
behavioral incident per week.

The student may have no more than one Major behavioral incident per quarter.
Failure to meet this expectation will result in the immediate revocation of their
privilege.

The student must use his or her vehicle responsibly and safely. Students who
use their vehicle in a disruptive, irresponsible or unsafe manner will have their
driving privilege immediately revoked.

Students are expected to turn in their keys upon entry to the school. They may
have their keys back when their school day at GBOC is over including staying
for any assigned detentions. Failure to turn in keys or leaving school utilizing
an additional set of keys will result in immediate termination of the driving
privilege.

Students who fail to live up to the expectations will be warned that their behavior may
jeopardize their ability to drive. In some cases, as detailed above, the driving privilege
will be removed without warning.

I will abide by all the rules of driving for Glenbrook Off-Campus.

Student Date:

I, as parent of accept all liability for my child’s driving to and from
the Mainstream and Glenbrook Off-Campus.

Parent Date:
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